
 

 

Dr Pamela Cipriano 
President 
International Council of Nurses 
via email: madarasz@icn.ch 
 
 
 
 
Dear Dr Cipriano 
 
RE: protection and safety of nurses and all health workers in Ukraine  
 
On behalf of the Australian College of Nursing (ACN), we would like to extend our deepest 
sorrow for the Ukrainian people, especially for the nurses and healthcare workers currently 
facing the unthinkable attacks towards their homeland and freedom.  
 
We stand in solidarity with you as the global representative of our noble profession and 
offer our assistance in any way we can to show our colleague’s support.   
 
We would appreciate if our concerns and support be passed on to all those involved in this 
crisis and hope for nothing more than peace to be restored.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

                           
 
              Adjunct Professor Kylie Ward  

Chief Executive Officer 
RN, MMgt, FACN, FCHSM, Wharton Fellow, 
MAICD 
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Duffield FACN 
President 
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